
From: Fiona Vance
To: Laura Friend
Cc: hjanzen@lethcounty.ca; Cody Metheral (cody@linkage.ag); Cailyn Wilson; Andy Cumming; Bill Kennedy
Subject: Board Review Denbok LA23003 - no submission from Field Services
Date: November 30, 2023 8:15:48 AM
Sensitivity: Confidential

Good morning,
 
I am legal counsel on behalf of NRCB Field Services and the Approval Officer.
 
In its written reasons issued November 22, 2023 (RFR 2023-06), the NRCB Board determined a
written review will be held. NRCB Field Services is an eligible party to the review, with the initial
submission deadline of December 4, 2023. I would like to advise the Board, and other parties, that
we will not be filing a submission on the Review.
 
I am blind-copying Josh and Deborah Denbok, Old Mennonite Church, Clint and Sharon Vander
Woude, and Adrian and Cheryl Feyer.
 
Regards,
 
Fiona N. Vance (she/elle)
Chief Legal Officer - Operations, NRCB
Fiona.Vance@nrcb.ca
(780) 422-1952
 
This communication, including any attachments, is intended for the recipient to whom it is addressed,
and may contain confidential, personal, or privileged information. If you are not the intended
recipient of this communication, please contact the sender immediately and do not copy, distribute,
or take any action in reliance on it. Any communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should
be double-deleted or destroyed without making a copy.
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